Aladdin's Castle Menso

October 23, 1981

TO:

ALL MANAGERS

FROM:

TECHNICAL SERVICE DEPARTMENT

RE:

GREMLIN "SPACE FURY" MONITOR RECALL

Electrohome is now in the process of drop-shipping replacement Space Fury monitors directly to our locations.

Included with the packing slip will be special instructions on where to return your original monitors.

DO NOT SEND THEM HERE!!!

Follow the instructions and return them to the collection point specified by Electrohome. Please note that all returns will be C.O.D.

Thank you.

Jim Welter

Technical Service Manager

JW/jv

cc: All Supervisors.